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I think that our state should go back to voting in person on Election Day with the 

requirement of providing ID for all elections in Oregon.  

 

I believe voting in person with ID will make voting more secure. This will help return 

citizens confidence in the legitimacy and honesty of our election system. 

 

I am also opposed to voter registration at the DMV. Voter registration should only be 

done at the Polk County clerk's office with documents proving citizenship of the 

United States of America. 

 

There is so much divisiveness among people in our state and I would like to see that 

end. One of the main drivers of the divisiveness is security of our elections process 

since elections changed to vote by mail. In order for government to be successful and 

functioning,  

 

Citizens need to be secure that their voice is heard and not canceled out by 

fraudulent votes of other individuals who are not entitled to vote. When citizens feel 

that their vote does not count, this causes apathy, frustration, lack of support for 

programs and a myriad of issues. Voting by mail has also has fueled major 

discontent between the Democrat and Republican parties in our state. 

 

In conclusion I feel the best way to restore faith in our state government is to return to 

voting in person with ID, on election day, and voter registration at the county clerk's 

office. There is too much room for errors and Corruption with the DMV voter 

registration. 

 

Thank you very much for allowing the opportunity to provide testimony. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Zentz 

Polk County 


